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Welcome Booklet 
This is a little bit of information to help you get to know the school you will 

be joining in September- we hope that it helps to answer some of the 

questions you might have before we have the chance to meet you! 

 

Starting and finishing school 

In the morning… 

The playground gates open at 8.35am and we can arrive anytime up until 

8.45am. We walk to our classroom with our friends or with older children if we 

need help finding the way. We come into our classrooms through our own 

classroom door. We get unpacked and put up our own name cards to show we 

have arrived. The teacher and teaching assistant are there to help us if we 

need it. 

 

 

 

In the afternoon… 

We finish the school day with a story. We get packed up and finish school at 

3.10pm. Our class teacher walks us to the playground to meet our parents. 



 

This is where we hang our coats. We put our named water bottles and lunch 

boxes (if we have one) on a trolley.    

 

                                            

 

We put our book bags into a box with our group name on. These book bags 

have a contact book inside so messages can be sent to and from home. 

 

 

 

We need to bring our coat, a water bottle and book bag every day- please 

remember not to put your water bottle in your book bag- we don’t want your 

books to get soggy! 

 



School uniform 

We wear a green cardigan or jumper over a white shirt, polo shirt or blouse. 

We wear grey trousers, skirt or pinafore dress. We can wear grey shorts or 

green checked summer dresses in the summer months. We need sensible 

black school shoes for our feet and grey/green/black tights or white/grey 

socks. If you have long hair, it should be tied up and just small green clips or 

hair ties should be used. 

 

             

 

For PE we have a coloured PE t-shirt, black shorts and plimsolls. The colour of 

the t-shirt depends on which house you are in. It may be red, yellow, green or 

blue. You will find out soon which house you are in! 

 

 

We also have a black tracksuit for PE that we wear to school on outside 

learning days. We do go outside every day but on outdoor learning days we 

spend even more time exploring the great outdoors. 

We all keep a pair of wellington boots in school. 



Toilets 

This is where we go to the toilet and wash and dry our hands.  

 

 

 

Lunchtime 

We eat our lunch in the school hall with our friends. We all sit at the table 

together and eat our food with good table manners. 

             

 

School dinners are prepared on site. If you have a school dinner then you get 

to choose your food from the hatch- you can choose to have a hot lunch or a 

packed lunch or you could even bring your lunch in from home. There are 

adults to help with cutting up your food and pouring you a drink. 

 

 



Independent Learning 

We will do lots of learning with us in school- some with the grown-ups, and 

some that we do on our own as independent learners. We can choose to have 

our independent learning time inside… 

 

 

… or outside. 

 

 

Wherever you are in the school there are always lots of smiling adults and 

children to help you! We look forward to you joining in! 


